
From: tony leo <tonytony777@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 4:07 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number A-2023-0197, at 8 Newstead Cresent, Brampton 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To whom it may concern, 

Ref.  Application Number A-2023-0197 

I am the property owner of 26 Archdekin Drive.  

 Herewith is my opinion pursuant to the  Application Number A-2023-0197, at 8 Newstead 

Cresent, Brampton. 

 " I am against the Application.  Because enforcement of the existing by-law makes good 

sense to me."   

  

Regards, 

Tony Leong. 
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